
City of Columbia 
701 East Broadway, Columbia, Missouri 65201 

 

Department Source: City Manager                          

To:  City Council 

From:  City Manager & Staff 

Council Meeting Date:  September 19, 2016 

Re: Council request for additional REDI board members 

 

 

 

At the request of council, staff has prepared a report recommending a change in council 

representation on the REDI board. 

 

 

 

As time has gone by and new members have been added to the REDI board, the City of 

Columbia has seen its voting proportion diluted. Given our financial support to REDI, staff 

recommends the addition of two ex-officio board members to bring council board 

membership back into proportion with what it once was.  The requested ex-officio board 

members would be in addition to the memberships already held by the City Manager and 

Mayor.  It is also requested that the ex-officio board memberships rotate yearly to different 

council wards (e.g. year one would comprise wards 1 and 2; year two would comprise wards 

3 and 4; etc.). 

  

 

 

 

Short-Term Impact: None 

Long-Term Impact: None 

 

 

 

Vision Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Economic Development, Secondary Impact: Governance & Decision 

Making, Tertiary Impact: Not Applicable 
 

Strategic Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Economy, Secondary Impact: Not Applicable, Tertiary Impact: Not 

Applicable   

 

Comprehensive Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Economic Development, Secondary Impact: Not applicable, Tertiary 

Impact: Not Applicable 

 

 

 

 

Executive Summary 

Discussion 

Fiscal Impact 

Vision & Strategic Plan Impact 

http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/CMS/vision/reports/visiongoals.php
http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/city-manager/
http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/community_development/comprehensive_plan/documents/ColumbiaImagined-FINAL.pdf
http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/community_development/comprehensive_plan/documents/ColumbiaImagined-FINAL.pdf
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Date Action 

08/20/2016 At the August Budget Work Session, Councilperson Skala 

requested staff bring forth a recommendation for additional 

council representation on the REDI board. 

 

 

 

Should council agree, a motion to draft a letter to the REDI board requesting a change in 

representation, would be recommended. 
 

 

Legislative History 

Suggested Council Action 


